
 

 

 

21 January 2025 

 
 
Dear Sackville Families 
 
Year 11 Family Study Evening Programme - Thursday 23 January 6.30pm – 7.30pm  
 
We are delighted to invite you to the Year 11 Study Support Evening. The aim of the evening is to provide 
Year 11 students and families with highly valuable exam support ahead of the second round of mock exams 
next term. We also have on offer bespoke support from our English, Maths and Science Curriculum Team 
Leaders, in addition to top tips and Year 11 notices from Mr Pearson. 
It is also an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have about revision, GCSE demands and 
support in general.  
 

Session Staff member 

Study Support for Year 11 Miss K Barnes 
kbarnes@sackvilleschool.org.uk  

English Support Miss J Grimes 
Jgrimes@sackvilleschool.org.uk  

Maths Support Mr S Moodley 
smoodley@sackvilleschool.org.uk  

Science Support Mr A Blackmore 
ablackmore@sackvilleschool.org.uk  

Make each day count Mr J Pearson 
jpearson@sackvilleschool.org.uk  

 
The second round of Year 11 mocks will take place between Monday 24 February 2025 and Friday 7 
March 2025. Exam timetables will be shared with students soon.  
 
If you have any questions or have access requirements for the evening please do not hesitate to let us know.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Kate Barnes     
Assistant Headteacher 
Raising standards and Pupil Premium Lead  
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